
          

 

Woodthorne Primary School 
Woodthorne Road South 

Tettenhall  
Wolverhampton  
WV6 8XL  
 
 
 

Tel: 01902 921160 
 

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org 
 
Headteacher 
Mr T Hinkley 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
Mrs A Cheema OBE 
 

 

 

 
Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust 

Company Number: 08566185 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  
As part of our ongoing to work to support the children in developing a.love of reading in 
Reception, we aim to visit Perton library each term. We walk from school to the library, where 
we then enjoy sharing stories and exploring the books together. We leave school after phonics 
and return in time for lunch. 
We will of course let you know the dates, that we aim to visit the library on, with the first of 
our visits as follows: 
Miss Taylor’s class – Tuesday 11th October  
Mrs Hodgkiss’ class – Tuesday 15th November  
This visit will be covered as part of the 2 mile walking radius permission you gave prior to 
your child starting school. 
 
 If you have any questions please don’t hessitate to get in touch.  
 
Thank you, as always for your support 
 
Mrs Hodgkiss and the Reception Team 
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